
Item G4
Approving Appointments to the Business Improvement District 
(BID) #3 Board
The Mayor with Council approval is recommending the appointments of Bill Lawrey and Jeff 
Reed to the Business Improvement District #3 Board. These appointments would replace 
Gene McCloud and Rhonda Saalfeld whose terms will expire on July 14, 2005. The 
appointments would become effective July 14, 2005 and would expire on July 13, 2008. 
Approval is recommended.
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